SEPULVEDA BASIN WILDLIFE CONSO?TIUMl (st

Minutes of the March 11, 1993 meeting:

The meeting was called Lo order at 7:05 PM and the minunés 9%
the I'ebruary meeting approved as corrected.

A discussion was held regarding the Chambers Group study of
management altergatives for the wildlife reserve. All members
were requeslted to submit comments.

A discuszion was bheid regarding the April. 25, 1993 Creab L.A.
Cleanuap event 1n the Sevulveda Basin. A motion was made, seconded
and passed (MSP) to combine the planting of cotlonwoods along
Haskell Creek north of the reserve and to authorize the spending
of money as necessary to properly plant the area between the
Reserve and the parking access road. Anolther motion was MSP to
au; thorize spendlng up to 5250 Lo purohuqo signs te advertise
this—event. Ot (A Koo s,

A dlbbu%%lon waa held r#garang thofﬁepuluedd Basin Urban Wildlife
Retuge Workshop scheduled for June 5, 1993. A motion was MSP to
authorize spending up to $200 for publicity and expenses for

this event.

Feter Ireland presented information on potential sources of
grants. It was agreea that we should pursue other possible
sources of funds. Bill Principe stated that he would review the
material and follow up appropriately.

Rose Marie White presented an update on the (Canadian Geese study.
Steve Hartman presented and distributed a variety of papers on
riparian rerstoration and revegetation projects relevant to the
Sepulveda Dam Basin.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:35 PM.

submitted 4/8/93
Kris Ohlenkamp




